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Name Aya Yokotsuka 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
United Kingdom, Oxford 

2. Research project 
Oral presentation in Congo Research Network2018 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2018. 04. 22 – 2018. 04. 30 (9 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
St Antony’s College University of Oxford 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

I stayed in London and Oxford to take part in Congo Research Network 2018. It was held in St 
Antony’s Collage, University of Oxford. My supervisor, Dr. Kimura, and me also my colleagues 
had an oral presentation in the conference.  
 Before I went to Oxford, I stayed in London for 2 days, so I visited the library of SOAS University 
of London to collect some references about legends in DRCongo. SOAS is university that is 
specialized in area studies, same as ASAFAS, Kyoto university. I was very surprised that quantity of 
references. Some countries (ex: Cameroon, South Africa etc…) are assigned to 20-30 selves. I also 
startled students. Even though I visited the library in the morning, so many students are studying 
there. Through these attitude prompted my motivation of my study. It was good opportunity to visit 
UK, because I got new connection with other Congo researchers and I also got new information 
about eastern Congo. I could feel the study willingness and motivation from staying in UK. 
 
SOAS University of London↓                     Congo Research Network↓  
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